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July 22, 2022 

Dear Friends, 

God has blessed us with a very productive summer! Here are few things that may interest you, as well as 
serve as a prayer guide.  

๏Qatar: We have prepared for the 2022 World Cup! We have teams ready to 
distribute books in Qatar, Honduras, Mexico City and other places as well. 
Would you help us ask God for funding for the number of books He wants for 
this project? $200 to $500,000 is needed. We have $50,000 and time is short. 
God is working and our trust is in Him! 

๏The Biker Project: Since August of 2021, 160,000 biker books have been 
handed out! Another 40,000 books have just arrived in the Port of Los Angeles 
and are on their way to the Sturgis Motorcycle Rally in South Dakota this week.  
We also plan to send teams to Biketoberfest in Daytona Beach during October 
and Leesburg BikeFest in November.  

 

๏Ukraine Project: Is God Really My Father and Jesus, My Very Best Friend, have been translated into 
Ukrainian and a total of 30,000 copies have been printed and will be distributed 
to refugees. 

๏Frankfurt Book Fair: October 19-23. We plan to be at this important event for 
spreading the Gospel. Please join us in praying that this fair is a huge blessing 
and leads to millions of books bearing the Good News of salvation! 

๏We just finished visiting many of you in the Pacific Northwest, Chicago area, 
and Ohio. Thank you for allowing us to share what God is doing through GPM!  

๏Our website has recently been significantly updated by Jason Walker. You can 
see the improvements at www.gospelpublishingmission.org 

God has lots of good things in store and doors are open! For most people, times are 
difficult. But if we can only work when “everything is in order,” then no one will ever hear the Good 
News! We are determined to be busy doing whatever we can. 

Blessings on you, 

Joe & Gay Taylor 
Gospel Publishing Mission


